
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

DR. DiGIORGI NAMED OBSTETRICS DIRECTOR 

FOR THREE HOSPITALS 
 

 FORT MYERS, FLA.,  February 20, 2012 – Dr. Sarah A. DiGiorgi of 

Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Florida has been named Medical Director of 

Obstetrics for Cape Coral Hospital, Gulf Coast Hospital and HealthPark Medical Center.  

In addition to her duties at the three hospitals, Dr. DiGiorgi practices obstetrics 

and gynecology with Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Florida at the Park Royal 

OB/GYN Office at 9021 Park Royal Drive in Fort Myers and at the Lehigh OB/GYN 

Office at 3507 Lee Blvd.   

Dr. DiGiorgi also recently earned certification to perform da Vinci robotic surgery 

in gynecological procedures, such as hysterectomies, which result in minimal scarring 

and faster recovery than more traditional methods. 

Dr. DiGiorgi received her Doctor of Medicine degree from the University of 

Connecticut, where she also served her residency covering three hospitals.  Prior to 

joining Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Florida, Dr. DiGiorgi was Director of 

Medical Student Education in Obstetrics and Gynecology at St. Vincent’s Hospital in 

Bridgeport, CT, where she also was a staff physician.  She was honored as the 

Outstanding Laparoendoscopic Surgeon in 2005 by the Society of Laparoendoscopic 

Surgeons as well as several other awards for teaching excellence.     

 Physicians’ Primary Care of Southwest Florida, a physician-owned and operated 

medical practice, was formed in 1996 by many long practicing local physicians and has 

grown to become the largest independent multi-specialty practice in Southwest Florida 

with more than 45 physicians and medical professionals. 

 Medical specialties include internal medicine, family practice, obstetrics, 

gynecology, and pediatrics.  Ten offices are conveniently located in Fort Myers, Cape 

Coral, and Lehigh Acres. 
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